
 

    Sponsorship Opportunities     
      This is a golf tournament with a fun atmosphere bringing golfers and hockey players of all 
abilities together for a good time in memory of Steve Formanek and Chris House. 

The proceeds raised from this tournament are donated to the Steve Formanek Memorial & Chris 
House Memorial Scholarships. We offer scholarships to graduating Windsor High School students entering 
the automotive and construction trades, student athletes accepted to college and plan to play a sport as well 
as general scholarships for students with an affiliation to the Old Time Hockey Golf Tournament.  Last 
year $6,000 was raised for the scholarship fund and to date over $52,000 in scholarships have been 
awarded to Windsor High students.  

There are multiple sponsorship opportunities available for this tournament.  Show your support for 
Steve Formanek’s scholarship by becoming a tournament sponsor.  Sponsorships are available to 
companies and individuals. “Contributions” are non-refundable. 
 
Raffle Prize(s) Sponsor – (With donation of raffle prize(s) donated with a value of $100+) 

- 12”x16” sign at sponsored hole 
- Name displayed on event t-shirt given to all participants and volunteers 
- Featured on the tournament website with a link to your website 

 

Hole Sponsor - $100 
- 12”x16” sign at sponsored hole 
- Name displayed on event t-shirt given to all participants and volunteers 
- Featured on the tournament website with a link to your website 
- 100% of the hole sponsor contributions go towards the scholarship fund 

 

Banner Sponsor - $500 
- 12”x16” sign at sponsored hole 
- Name predominately displayed on event t-shirt given to all participants and volunteers 
- Featured at top of sponsors on the tournament website with a link to your website 
- Large banner displayed at tournament tent for players to see all day 

 
(Please make checks payable to:  Old Time Hockey Golf Tournament) 

 
With your payment please include the information of the individual(s) / company that would like to 

sponsor a hole. 
We are also looking for donations of raffle prizes for the tournament.  We offer a door prize raffle 

where a ticket is provided to each participant upon registration and a fund-raising raffle where tickets are 
sold to raise additional funds for the scholarship. 

 
Event Details:                                  Saturday, June 19th 2021 

Airways Golf Course & Country Club 
1070 South Grande Street 

West Suffield, CT 
 

Sponsor questions contact: oldtimehockeygolftournament@gmail.com   www.oldtimehockeygolf.com                                                                                                                                              
     Jamie House (860) 818-2865  -or-  Tammi House (860) 818-2865    
 
Mail sponsorships to:                 Old Time Hockey Golf Tournament  
     159 Ethan Dr. 
     Windsor, CT 06095 



 
 

 
 

About the Tournament: 
 

A few years back a group of guys from the Sunday Night Pick-Up Hockey League were looking 
for an excuse to get together during the summer and hang out instead of waiting till winter to see each other 
again.  A makeshift golf tournament was started as a round of golf at the local course and a potluck picnic 
back at one of the player’s home.  After one of our hockey brothers, Steve Formanek, passed away 
unexpectedly we thought it would be a good idea if everyone participating in the golf outing donated $10 
towards the memorial scholarship his wife set up in his name.  With some very generous participants and 
without even breaking a sweat we were able to raise $1,000 for The Stephen A. Formanek Memorial 
Scholarship Fund offering scholarships to graduating seniors from Windsor High School in Windsor, CT. 

 
After that year we decided to turn this golf outing into a real fundraising golf tournament to be 

able to offer more scholarships in Steve’s name.  The idea behind the tournament was to get the local 
hockey players and families, who aren’t necessarily golfers, out for a fun day in the sun while raising 
money for a good cause.  That is when we created the annual “Old Time Hockey” Golf Tournament 
benefiting The Steve Formanek Memorial Scholarship.  The tournament consists of a shotgun start best ball 
format with goodie bags and tournament tee shirts with hole sponsors and donors listed on the back.  We 
also include a raffle ticket with each goodie bag for donated prize raffle that follows the catered late 
lunch/dinner after the event.  100% of the proceeds and 100% of the hole sponsorships go directly into The 
Steve Formanek Memorial Scholarship Fund. 

 
This year is the 11th year of the official tournament and we have been growing ever since the start.  

Last year we had enough participants to close the course for the day and raise over $6,000 for the 
scholarship fund to provide scholarships for the class of 2020 at Windsor High School.  This year there will 
be three seniors whom are furthering their education through either trade school or college that will be 
receiving a scholarship check from The Steve Formanek Memorial Scholarship Fund or The Chris House 
Memorial Scholarship Fund.  Since 2010, we gifted over $52,000 in scholarships in memory of Steve 
Formanek and Chris House. 

 
This year’s tournament date is set for Saturday, June 19th 2021 at Airways Golf Course and 

Country Club in West Suffield, CT.  With your help we would like this “little” tournament to continue to 
grow and be able to offer more scholarships in honor of a great friend.  We want to continue to offer a great 
value to the participants to encourage friends/hockey players that are not regular golfers the opportunity to 
come out and play with us.  We are looking for companies associated with the hockey, golf, motorcycle, 
construction and automotive industries as well as local business that are willing to either sponsor a hole or 
donate prizes for the fundraising raffle for all of our participants.  The hole sponsorships are a great value at 
$100 per hole, which goes directly to the scholarship fund.  Please take a look at the attached flyer for this 
year’s tournament and if it is something you or your company would like to get involved with please 
contact one of the tournament’s organizers (Jamie or Tammi House). 

 
  We appreciate the time you have taken to review this letter and want to reassure you your 

sponsorship or donation is going to a great cause.  We take great pleasure and pride in being able to offer 
scholarships to Windsor High School students pursuing careers in the construction and automotive trades.  

  

 


